Angela Gaubert
“

From: Michelle Impastato

Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 1:17 PM

To: Angela Gaubert; Angela Gaubert; Ashley Richard; Sandra Miguez; Valarie Berthelot
Subject: FW: CPEX

Angela — please reference in legistar and upudate tracking. thank you

Michelle Impastato
o Council Secretary
- St. Charles Parish Council

Ph: 985-783-5125 / Fax: 985-783-2067
P.O. Box 302 / 15045 River Road
Hahnville, LA 70057

Email: mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net

Note: Please be aware that receipt of and/or response to this email may be considered a public record.

From: Billy Raymond <braymond@stcharlesgov.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 11:20 AM

To: Michelle Impastato <mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: FW: CPEX

Michelle, please see below. We will not have to extend the agreement with Center for Planning Excellence.
Thanks, Billy

Ord. 21-1-3 - Center for Planning Excellence — (Prof. Serv. Agmt) To Update the Parish Comprehensive Land
Use Plan (to expire on March 31, 2023) (extension letter needed)

From: Michael Albert <malbert@stcharlesgov.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 11:14 AM

To: Billy Raymond <braymond @stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: Re: CPEX

We are all wrapped up. The final close out bill was sent to Finance last week. | can check and see if they went ahead and
paid. Otherwise, we are done.

On Feb 9, 2023 10:36 AM, Billy Raymond <braymond@stcharlesgov.net> wrote:

Good morning. | show that the last agreement that was signed with Center for Planning Excellence was in March of
2022. I'm thinking there is no need to extend this agreement again, but if there is, we will need an extension letter.
Could you verify and let me know if this can be closed and not extended.

Thanks, Billy

Ord. 21-1-3 — Center for Planning Excellence — (Prof. Serv. Agmt) To Update the Parish Comprehensive Land
Use Plan (to expire on March 31, 2023) (extension letter needed)



Angela Gaubert

From: Billy Raymond

Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 1:22 PM
To: Angela Gaubert

Subject: FW: Recognition - President Matt Jewell

Angela, please see email address below.
Billy

From: hlthfrkrd@gmail.com <hlthfrkrd@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 5:18 AM

To: Billy Raymond <braymond@stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: Re: Recognition - President Matt Jewell

You welcome! Thanks!

Martina

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the
recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a
leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security
awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and
small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward
building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.
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